
1

Morgan Murphy

From: YMCA of the Treasure Coast <engagesupport@daxkoengage.com>
Sent: Friday, August 4, 2023 3:46 PM
To: Morgan Murphy
Subject: YMCA August Newsletter - National Nonprofit Day

National Nonprofit Day  
For National Nonprofit Day (August 17th), the YMCA of the Treasure Coast is 
proud to show the impact we've had in our community so far this year.  
  
In 2023, we created a safe summer experience for over 500 children across 
our 7 sites in Martin and St. Lucie County and over 38,000 healthy meals 
were served to Summer Campers. Approximately 350 children received 
FREE swim lessons and over 600 children were taught team-building skills.  

 

 

    

 

 

Sign Up For Text Alerts 
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Visit our website for more info: 

 
 

With our new text alerts, you’ll be 
the first to know when there are 
changes to facility hours and 
programming and get access to 
exclusive promotions. 
  

To opt in, 
text (YMCAofTC)  

to 545-39. 
  
Or sign-in to your online account 
with us, click the MANAGE drop-
down and select SMS Settings then 
toggle ON which phone number(s) 
you want to opt-in or toggle OFF to 
opt-out.   
  
If you haven't already used your 
online account, use this link to begin 
using the online portal.  
  
When opting-in, if you do not 
receive a welcoming text (pictured 
on here), please contact our front 
desk at 772-286-4444 or email 
info@ymcatreasurecoast.org.  

 

 

    

YMCA News 

Click Here  
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Read all about it! All our past newsletters are now available on our website! 

 
 

 

    

  

 

Celebrity Chef 
 

 

  

Join us on September 12th 6pm-
9pm for our annual YMCA Celebrity 
Chef Show! 
  
You won't want to miss our celebrity 
chef's preparing your hibachi meal, 
as this is their first time at the 
grill.  All this fun while supporting 
the YMCA of the Treasure Coast's 
2023 Annual Campaign. 

 

 

Celebrity Chefs Include:  
  

Ed Ciampi, Martin County Commissioner 
Rick Wilson, Owner of the Gafford Restaurant 

Angela Hoffman, Vice-President of the Stuart Chamber,  
Philip DeBerard, Injury Attorney  

Steve Doherty, Financial Representative at Northwestern Mutual 
Shaun Willams, Financial Representative at Northwestern Mutual 

Jaclyn Uhl, Domesticated Goddess & Fearless Philanthropist 
Josh Ferraro, Partner at Lesser, Lesser, Landy and Smith 

Kathy Wentworth, YMCA Personal Trainer 
  

With Pete Morello, owner of UPS Store, as our emcee! 

 

  
 

Buy Tickets Today!  

Visit Our News Page  
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Join us for the Amazing Race: Martin County Edition on Saturday, November 
18th beginning at the YMCA at noon and ending with an after party at 4pm.  
  
This is a family friendly event with teams of 4 competing to win the First 
Place title.   
  
It involves solving clues or facing challenges at each location to get you to 
your next location and to the finish line the quickest.   

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

Lunch & Learn Survey 
 

 

The YMCA will be resuming our lunch 
and learn series beginning in 
September. What topics would you 
be interested in learning about? 

 
 

  

 

    

Take Survey  

Register A Team Today!  
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FREE Back to School Expo 
 

 

We are sponsoring this year's Christian FM Back to School Expo on 
Saturday, August 5th at the MidFlorida Event Center, 9221 SE Event Center 
Place in Port St. Lucie from 10am - 2pm. The YMCA will be teaching Water 
Safety and promoting our Before and After School program, Swim Lessons, 
Youth Sports and more!  
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Family Membership Testimonial   
 

 

  

Cindy Landefeld become a Y member 
when she moved to Florida in 
January of 2020. Her oldest child 
has participated in our Homeschool 
P.E. program and all three of her 
children have play Youth Sports 
here. Her two youngest children 
have also taken swim lessons here. 
Cindy enjoys working out at the Y 
and participating in all the group 
exercise classes we have to offer. 
She likes how her kids can be safe in 
our Childwatch room and she 
doesn't have to worry about them 
while she works out. Her kids love 
Childwatch and have even made 
friends here.   

 

 

 

 
Read More Y Testimonials or Share Your Y Story!  

Click Here to Learn More  
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Welcome to Our Team 
 

 

Please welcome our new School-Age 
Childcare Coordinator, Natasha 
Concepcion-Muniz. Last year she 
started working at the YMCA as a 
part-time preschool teacher. She 
comes to us with 10 years of 
experience working at the Martin 
County School District where she 
started as a School Nurse then 
become a Librarian, Assistant 
Teacher to English/Spanish Students 
and finally the Program Specialist for 
Extended Day.   
  
After Natasha moved here from 
Puerto Rico when she was in 
elementary school, she learned to 
swim and played sports at the 
YMCA. Now her beautiful daughter is 
making her own memories here at 
the Y in our Teddy Bear Academy! 

 

 

We look forward to the difference 
Natasha will make in our childcare 
programs!  

 

 

 
    

 

 

Connect with us on: 

            

Proudly Supported By:  
 

 

  

  

  
  

 

  

  

  

  

 

Apply to Become Part of our Team!  
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YMCA of the Treasure Coast | 1700 SE Monterey Road Stuart, FL 34996 
  

You received this because you are subscribed to emails from the YMCA of the Treasure 
Coast. 

Manage Email Preferences  
 

  

 


